
Helen Holden to Present on Vaccines, Masks, and
COVID-19 at FEI’s Arizona Chapter Meeting

Spencer Fane attorney Helen Holden will present at Financial Executives International
(FEI) Arizona Chapter’s upcoming dinner meeting. She will cover best practices for
Arizona companies to ensure workplace safety during the COVID-19 Delta variant
surge, including how to handle the federal COVID-19 vaccination mandate.

Helen will discuss:

What we know about the federal vaccine mandates (and what we don’t);
How to implement a vaccine mandate or a “vaccine or test” policy in a
compliant way;
Required exemptions and how to respond to requests; and
Updated information on best practices relating to all things COVID-19.

Date/Time: October 12, 2021 | 4:00-7:30 PM
Location: In-Person (Paradise Valley, AZ)
Cost: Log-In Required to Register (Contact membership@financialexecutives.org for
Membership Details)

To learn more and register, please click here.

https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/helen-holden/
mailto:membership@financialexecutives.org
https://www.financialexecutives.org/Network/Chapters/Arizona/Events/SAVE-THE-DATE-FEI-Arizona-Welcomes-Jack-Sinclair.aspx

